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31st January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been invited to take some children to see the morning show of Shrek the Musical 
performed by St Mary’s College on Wednesday 1st February (tomorrow) at the Floral Pavilion 
Theatre in New Brighton. St Mary’s have kindly provided a bus to transport the children. They will 
leave after registration and return in time for lunch. 
 
Children should be in full school uniform and do not need to bring anything with them for the trip. 
Children not attending the theatre will stay in school with their class teacher. As you know, although 
it is a strike day, our school will be fully open tomorrow and children should attend as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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